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Friday 14th June 2022 

 

Dear Parents/carers,  

 

Re: Hot weather 

 

As you may know, we are expecting some very hot temperatures this week. You can help 

to ensure that your child is safe and able to enjoy the good weather by doing the 

following: 

 

• Put suncream lotion on your child in the morning;  

• Give them a sun hat to wear at break and lunchtimes to protect them from the heat 

and from getting sunburnt; and 

• Give them a bottle of water to take with them to school, we will keep this topped up 

with water throughout the day. 

  

School leaders will make a judgement to take the children into the building if temperatures 

rise. 

 

Thank you very much for your support, as always. 

 

With best wishes  

 

We would like to thank you for all your continuous support with this matter. 

  

Yours sincerely        

 

Nancy Cook      Aimi Vdovin 

Associate Headteacher    Head Teacher 

 
 

 


